
REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST – IRIA TS CHAPTER 

 

We have conducted the virtual monthly meet of our chapter on 14th August in which 

we had guest lecture by Dr Venkat Ramana Sudigali and presentations by Post Graduate 

students from various medical colleges in Hyderabad. 

Due to the COVID pandemic, we have decided to conduct webinars. The first 

webinar of our chapter as conducted on Abdominal Imaging. As we have decided to 

encourage and promote younger generation radiologists, 4 guest-lectures were delivered by 

speakers from Hyderabad and outside Hyderabad – Dr Priya Nathani, Dr S. Shruthi, Dr Hari 

Kishore and Dr Kaushik. They were well appreciated by the attendees. 
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